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Claire Jones

From: Claire Jones
Sent: Thursday, 19 December 2024 15:33
Subject: Middlesbrough Council People Scrutiny Panel - Children Missing Education (CME) 

Dear Headteachers, 
  
I am wriƟng on behalf of the Chair of Middlesbrough Council’s People ScruƟny Panel, Edward Clynch, to gather the 
views of schools in relaƟon to the current ScruƟny Topic - ‘Children Missing EducaƟon (CME)’. 
  
The principal power of a ScruƟny CommiƩee is to influence the policies and decisions made by the Council and other 
organisaƟons in delivering public services.  The ScruƟny CommiƩee gathers evidence on issues affecƟng local people 
and makes recommendaƟons based on its findings. 
  
The Middlesbrough Council People ScruƟny Panel would like to ask Middlesbrough Schools for their views on how 
‘Children Missing from EducaƟon’ affects your schools, and if there are any specific support or improvements that 
you can idenƟfy.  The Panel is parƟcularly interested in maƩers relaƟng to suspensions /permanent exclusion and 
transient communiƟes (i.e. children and families who move more frequently between local authoriƟes including 
homeless families, asylum seekers and refugees, gypsy, traveller and Roma families and families experiencing 
domesƟc abuse).   
  
If you would like to provide your thoughts, the Panel would be delighted to invite you or a representaƟve to the next 
public meeƟng as follows; 
Monday 20th January, 4.30pm at the Mandela Room, Town Hall, Middlesbrough, TS1 2RT 
  
If you would like to aƩend this meeƟng, please advise of your availability and an invitaƟon will be sent. 
  
Should you prefer to provide wriƩen comments, please respond to this email with your wriƩen informaƟon which 
will be passed to the Panel to consider.  The Chair, Edward , is a local schoolteacher and would be extremely grateful 
for any insight from schools that you are able to share.  Please note that any informaƟon provided will be used to 
formulate the Panel’s final report.  Please can I ask that you respond to this email with any commentary by 12 noon 
on Wednesday 15th January. 
  
If you require any further informaƟon, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thank you for your Ɵme. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Claire Jones 
DemocraƟc Services Officer 
DemocraƟc Services  
Middlesbrough Council 
PO Box 500, Middlesbrough, TS1 9FT 
E: claire_jones@middlesbrough.gov.uk |T: 01642 729112 |W: middlesbrough.gov.uk 
 


